
Mr. Kevin Ward
Executive Administrator
Texas Water Development Board
1700 ::. Congress
Austin, Texas	 78711-3231

Dear : .1r. Ward,

The Live Oak Underground Water Conservation District (LOUWCD) is
pleased to submit to the Texas Water Development Board (TWDB) a
copy of our amended and adopted Management Plan in accordance
with chapter 36.1073 as mandated by Senate Bill 1 of the 75'
Texas Legislature. The Live Oak Underground Water Conservation
District Management Plan (LOUWCD MP) was adopted by the LOUWCD
Board of Directors at their quarterly meeting on June 11, 1993,
by unanimous consent. In addition, a certified copy of the
LOUWCD Board of Directors resolution adopting the plan is also
attached. This plan was revised at the regular meeting of the
LOUWCD July 26,2005, by unanimous vote of all directors.

The LOUWCD, established in 1991, has historically had an
excellent working

relationship with the TWDB and it is our hope that we can count
on your support as we

implement the enclosed plan, it is the intent of our Board of
Directors that we will begin implementation of this plan
immediately to facilitate the success of our efforts.

The LOUWCD MP was developed during open meetings of the Board of
Directors in accordance with all notice and hearing requirements
stated in the District's

procedures. Documentation that notice and hearing requirements
were followed

is presented in a separate attachment. The following cross-
references are

provided as a means of documenting the completeness of our
Management Plan

as applicable to the statutory requirements of Senate Bill 1 and
TAC Chapter 356.

During preparation of the LOUWCD Management Plan, (LOUWCD MP) all
planning efforts were coordinated with the Nueces River
Authority, as mandated by

36.1071 (a) and TAC 356.6(a) (4). Documentation of this
coordinated effort,

_..eluding the resolution ac',:ncw1edging this coordination, is
include:1














































